
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Primary Computing curriculum is currently delivered using the iCompute computing 

scheme. Through its use, teachers are able to support the children in gaining the 

knowledge, skills and understanding of the computing curriculum. It also helps prepare 

children for challenges when using devices in the wider world. It covers a range of units 

and outlines opportunities for children to further their understanding of computing in 

other areas of the curriculum such as Maths, English, Art and History. 

 

Below, is an overview of the units the children will experience in KS1 and KS2 as part of 

the Computing curriculum at our school this year: 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


